
From:  

Sent: 03 August 2023 14:23 

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 

Subject: 114 chamberlayne  

 

 

Good afternoon   

  

   

  

 

I am writing to register my objection to the application for a premisses licence at 114 Chamberlyane 

I am particularly concern about the noise nuisance in the surrounding  area and my self to , there 

back garden is  with my garden and this going to be lots of noises and making our home 

not a relaxing home and unsafe  

You did already refused similar application licence back in 2018 for the same premisses  

I object to this premises license being granted for the reason I stated above.  

 

Best Regards  

 




